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f change is good, the Department
of Nursing is certainly in good

shape because there continues to be
changes in a variety of areas.

First, some faculty
announcements …
Congratulations to William
Campbell who completed his
doctorate at the University of
Delaware and was promoted to
assistant professor. His research
involved the examination of current
admissions standards and
progression of first-degree students
in our program. Ruth Carroll,
Ph.D., CS-P, RN retired in January
after 10 years on the faculty at SU.
Nancy (Betsy) Drewer, M.Ed., M.S.,
CRNP also retired in July after 28
years of teaching at SU. Both of
these dedicated faculty
members contributed to
the excellence for
which our nursing
program is known
and enabled both
undergraduate and
graduate students to
excel as
practitioners in
nursing. Joining the
faculty this fall is a 1986
graduate of our bachelor’s
program, Laurie Rockelli, M.S.,
APRN, BC, who is also a doctoral
candidate at University of
Maryland School of Nursing. She
brings many years of expertise in
child and adolescent psychiatric
nursing. Katherine Green, M.S.N.,
RN, CCRN, now in a full-time
tenure track faculty position, is also
pursuing doctoral study at the
University of Maryland School of
Nursing and brings a strong
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